They Took My Father Finnish Americans In
Stalin S
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a other experience and expertise
by spending more cash. nevertheless when? pull off you say yes that you require
to get those all needs in the manner of having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more on the order of the globe, experience, some
places, taking into account history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own grow old to play-act reviewing habit. in the course
of guides you could enjoy now is they took my father finnish americans in
stalin s below.

Finish Strong Nate Ebner 2022-05-10 “Taking risks and pushing oneself to the
limit are strong themes, as well, and the loving bond between a father and son
is evident throughout . . . . A tale that will appeal to sports fans and those
who appreciate the determination and physical and mental toughness required to
thrive at the top level of sports.” —Kirkus The inspiring story of Nate Ebner's
bond with his unconventional father and its remarkable consequences Nate Ebner
and his father were inseparable. From an early age, they worked side-by-side in
the family junkyard, where part of the job was dispensing citizen's justice to
aspiring robbers, and they worked out side-by-side in their grungy homemade
gym. Even though Nate was a great peewee football player in football-mad Ohio,
he followed his father's passion for rugby and started playing for the same
club as his father when he was only thirteen years old. But Nate had to face
the fact that there was no way to make a living as a professional rugby player
in this country. So Nate gave his dad the news that he planned to quit rugby
and go out for the football team at Ohio State University, with an eye toward
making the NFL. As a goal for someone who hadn't even played high school
football, this was completely ridiculous. Without blinking, his father told him
that if he gave up what he had built in rugby, he had to see it through. It was
the last conversation they ever had--the next day, his father was brutally
murdered at work by a would-be robber. Nate went on to make the Ohio State team
and when NFL Draft Day came, he was selected by the New England Patriots. Three
Super Bowl rings later, his legacy in the sport is secure. But he got another
unexpected chance to honor his father's memory when the Olympics admitted rugby
as a sport for the 2016 Games. Against long odds, he made the team and competed
in Rio in the sport he and his father loved above all others. An astonishing
story of what a father will do for a son and what a son will do for a father,
Finish Strong is a powerful reminder that the lessons parents embody for their
children continue to bear fruit long after they are gone.
The Story of Edgar Sawtelle David Wroblewski 2009-03-19 A riveting family saga,
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The Story of Edgar Sawtelle explores the deep and ancient alliance between
humans and dogs, and the power of fate through one boy’s epic journey into the
wild. Born mute, speaking only in sign, Edgar Sawtelle leads an idyllic life
with his parents on their farm in remote northern Wisconsin. For generations,
the Sawtelles have raised and trained a fictional breed of dog whose thoughtful
companionship is epitomized by Almondine, Edgar's lifelong companion. But with
the unexpected return of Claude, Edgar's uncle, turmoil consumes the Sawtelle's
once-peaceful home. When Edgar's father dies suddenly, Claude insinuates
himself into the life of the farm – and into Edgar's mother’s affections.
Grief-stricken and bewildered, Edgar tries to prove Claude played a role in his
father's death, but his plan backfires, spectacularly. Edgar flees into the
vast wilderness lying beyond the farm. He comes of age in the wild, fighting
for his survival and that of the three yearling dogs who follow him. But his
need to face his father’s murderer, and his devotion to the Sawtelle dogs, turn
Edgar ever homeward. Wroblewski is a master storyteller, and his breathtaking
scenes – the elemental north woods, the sweep of seasons, an iconic American
barn, a ghost made of falling rain – create a family saga that is at once a
brilliantly inventive retelling of Hamlet, an exploration of the limits of
language, and a compulsively readable modern classic.
Deep River Karl Marlantes 2019-07-02 Three Finnish siblings head for the
logging fields of nineteenth-century America in the New York Times–bestselling
author’s “commanding historical epic” (Washington Post). Born into a farm
family, the three Koski siblings—Ilmari, Matti, and Aino—are raised to maintain
their grit and resiliency in the face of hardship. This lesson in sisu takes on
special meaning when their father is arrested by imperial Russian authorities,
never to be seen again. Lured by the prospects of the Homestead Act, Ilmari and
Matti set sail for America, while young Aino, feeling betrayed and adrift after
her Marxist cell is exposed, follows soon after. The brothers establish
themselves among a logging community in southern Washington, not far from the
Columbia River. In this New World, they each find themselves—Ilmari as the
family’s spiritual rock; Matti as a fearless logger and entrepreneur; and Aino
as a fiercely independent woman and union activist who is willing to make any
sacrifice for the cause that sustains her. Layered with fascinating historical
detail, this novel bears witness to the stump-ridden fields that the
loggers—and the first waves of modernity—leave behind. At its heart, Deep River
explores the place of the individual, and of the immigrant, in an America still
in the process of defining its own identity.
Love from A to Z S. K. Ali 2019-04-30 From William C. Morris Award Finalist
S.K. Ali comes an unforgettable romance that is part The Sun Is Also a Star
mixed with Anna and the French Kiss, following two Muslim teens who meet during
a spring break trip. A marvel: something you find amazing. Even ordinaryamazing. Like potatoes—because they make French fries happen. Like the perfect
fries Adam and his mom used to make together. An oddity: whatever gives you
pause. Like the fact that there are hateful people in the world. Like Zayneb’s
teacher, who won’t stop reminding the class how “bad” Muslims are. But Zayneb,
the only Muslim in class, isn’t bad. She’s angry. When she gets suspended for
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confronting her teacher, and he begins investigating her activist friends,
Zayneb heads to her aunt’s house in Doha, Qatar, for an early start to spring
break. Fueled by the guilt of getting her friends in trouble, she resolves to
try out a newer, “nicer” version of herself in a place where no one knows her.
Then her path crosses with Adam’s. Since he got diagnosed with multiple
sclerosis in November, Adam’s stopped going to classes, intent, instead, on
perfecting the making of things. Intent on keeping the memory of his mom alive
for his little sister. Adam’s also intent on keeping his diagnosis a secret
from his grieving father. Alone, Adam and Zayneb are playing roles for others,
keeping their real thoughts locked away in their journals. Until a marvel and
an oddity occurs… Marvel: Adam and Zayneb meeting. Oddity: Adam and Zayneb
meeting.
Kafka on the Shore Haruki Murakami 2005-01-18 Kafka on the Shore displays one
of the world’s great storytellers at the peak of his powers. Here we meet a
teenage boy, Kafka Tamura, who is on the run, and Nakata, an aging simpleton
who is drawn to Kafka for reasons that he cannot fathom. As their paths
converge, acclaimed author Haruki Murakami enfolds readers in a world where
cats talk, fish fall from the sky, and spirits slip out of their bodies to make
love or commit murder, in what is a truly remarkable journey.
The Colonel's Wife Rosa Liksom 2019-11-05 A bold, dark-hued novel by a writer
who “conjures beauty from the ugliest of things” (The Wall Street Journal) In
the final twilit moments of her life, an elderly woman looks back on her years
in the thrall of fascism and Nazism. Both her authoritarian tendencies and her
ecstatic engagement with the natural world are vividly and terrifyingly evoked
in The Colonel’s Wife, an astonishing and brave novel that resonates painfully
with our own strained political moment. At once complex and hideous, sexually
liberated and sympathetic to the darkest of political movements, the narrator
describes her childhood as the daughter of a member of the right-wing Finnish
Whites before World War II, and the way she became involved with and eventually
married the Colonel, who was thirty years her senior. During the war, he came
and went as they fraternized with the Nazi elite and retreated together into
the deepest northern wilds. As both the marriage and the war turn increasingly
dark and destructive, Rosa Liksom renders a complex and unsavory character in a
prose style that is striking in its paradoxical beauty. Based on a true story,
The Colonel’s Wife is both a brilliant portrayal of an individual psychology
and a stark warning about the perils of nationalism.
Dreams from My Father Barack Obama 2007-01-09 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST IMPACTFUL BLACK BOOKS OF THE PAST 50 YEARS In this
iconic memoir of his early days, Barack Obama “guides us straight to the
intersection of the most serious questions of identity, class, and race” (The
Washington Post Book World). “Quite extraordinary.”—Toni Morrison In this
lyrical, unsentimental, and compelling memoir, the son of a black African
father and a white American mother searches for a workable meaning to his life
as a black American. It begins in New York, where Barack Obama learns that his
father—a figure he knows more as a myth than as a man—has been killed in a car
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accident. This sudden death inspires an emotional odyssey—first to a small town
in Kansas, from which he retraces the migration of his mother’s family to
Hawaii, and then to Kenya, where he meets the African side of his family,
confronts the bitter truth of his father’s life, and at last reconciles his
divided inheritance. Praise for Dreams from My Father “Beautifully crafted . .
. moving and candid . . . This book belongs on the shelf beside works like
James McBride’s The Color of Water and Gregory Howard Williams’s Life on the
Color Line as a tale of living astride America’s racial categories.”—Scott
Turow “Provocative . . . Persuasively describes the phenomenon of belonging to
two different worlds, and thus belonging to neither.”—The New York Times Book
Review “Obama’s writing is incisive yet forgiving. This is a book worth
savoring.”—Alex Kotlowitz, author of There Are No Children Here “One of the
most powerful books of self-discovery I’ve ever read, all the more so for its
illuminating insights into the problems not only of race, class, and color, but
of culture and ethnicity. It is also beautifully written, skillfully layered,
and paced like a good novel.”—Charlayne Hunter-Gault, author of In My Place
“Dreams from My Father is an exquisite, sensitive study of this wonderful young
author’s journey into adulthood, his search for community and his place in it,
his quest for an understanding of his roots, and his discovery of the poetry of
human life. Perceptive and wise, this book will tell you something about
yourself whether you are black or white.”—Marian Wright Edelman
Finns in Minnesota Arnold Robert Alanen 2012 This succinct yet comprehensive
volume outlines the contributions and culture of Minnesota's Finnish Americans,
perhaps best known for their cooperative ventures, their political involvement,
and, of course, their saunas.
News to Me
The Darkest Evening William Durbin 2013-11-30 In the 1930s, some 6,000 Finnish
Americans traveled to Karelia, a province in northwestern Russia, hoping to
leave the Depression behind and to establish a workers’ paradise. Based on
these true events, The Darkest Evening chronicles the story of Jake Maki, whose
father, caught up in the socialist fervor washing over their Finnish mining
community in Minnesota, moves their family to the Soviet Union. Instead of
finding the utopia they were promised, Jake and his family encounter only
disappointment and hardship. When Stalin’s secret police begin targeting
Americans for arrest, his worst fears are confirmed, and Jake leads his family
on a daring midwinter escape attempt on cross-country skis, fleeing toward the
Finnish border.
Nations Torn Asunder Bill Kissane 2016-09-17 Civil war has been a recurring
feature of human societies throughout history - and an essential catalyst for
major international conflict. And since 1945 the number of civil wars in the
world has grown steadily, bringing devastation on a scale more traditionally
associated with international wars. In spite of this, there is no classic
treatise on civil war to compare with the classic works we have on war,
revolution, or peace. On the one hand, historians have tended to treat the
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'big' civil wars such as the American and the Spanish in isolation. On the
other, social scientists have concentrated on identifying common patterns,
without looking in too much detail at the specifics of any given conflict.
Focusing on the numerous civil conflicts that have occurred throughout the
world since the Second World War, Bill Kissane bridges this gap, asking what
the recent social science literature adds to what we already know about civil
war, but also how insights from the historical literature, from the ancient
Greeks onwards, can help explain the violent experience of so many parts of the
world since 1945. At its heart is the question of what makes the contemporary
challenge posed by civil war so different to that of past periods - and what,
if anything, is new about the contemporary experience of civil war at the dawn
of the twenty-first century.
The Search for a Socialist El Dorado Alexey Golubev 2014-04-01 In the 1930s,
thousands of Finns emigrated from their communities in the United States and
Canada to Soviet Karelia, a region in the Soviet Union where Finnish Communist
émigrés were building a society to implement their ideals of socialist Finland.
To their new socialist home, these immigrants brought critically needed skills,
tools, machines, and money. Educated and skilled, American and Canadian Finns
were regarded by Soviet authorities as agents of revolutionary transformations
who would not only modernize the economy of Soviet Karelia, but also enlighten
its society. North American immigrants, indeed, became active participants of
socialist colonization of what Bolshevik leaders perceived as dark, uneducated
and backward Soviet ethnic periphery. The Search for a Socialist El Dorado is
the first comprehensive account in English of this fascinating story. Using a
vast body of documentary sources from archives in Petrozavodsk and Moscow,
Russian- and Finnish-language press and literature from the 1930s, oral history
interviews and secondary literature, Alexey Golubev and Irina Takala explore in
depth the “Karelian fever” among Finnish Americans and Canadians, and the lives
of immigrants in the Soviet Union, their contribution to Soviet economy and
culture, and their fates in the Great Terror.
The Nordic Theory of Everything Anu Partanen 2016-06-28 A Finnish journalist,
now a naturalized American citizen, asks Americans to draw on elements of the
Nordic way of life to nurture a fairer, happier, more secure, and less
stressful society for themselves and their children Moving to America in 2008,
Finnish journalist Anu Partanen quickly went from confident, successful
professional to wary, self-doubting mess. She found that navigating the basics
of everyday life—from buying a cell phone and filing taxes to education and
childcare—was much more complicated and stressful than anything she encountered
in her homeland. At first, she attributed her crippling anxiety to the
difficulty of adapting to a freewheeling new culture. But as she got to know
Americans better, she discovered they shared her deep apprehension. To
understand why life is so different in the U.S. and Finland, Partanen began to
look closely at both. In The Nordic Theory of Everything, Partanen compares and
contrasts life in the United States with life in the Nordic region, focusing on
four key relationships—parents and children, men and women, employees and
employers, and government and citizens. She debunks criticism that Nordic
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countries are socialist “nanny states,” revealing instead that it is we
Americans who are far more enmeshed in unhealthy dependencies than we realize.
As Partanen explains step by step, the Nordic approach allows citizens to enjoy
more individual freedom and independence than we do. Partanen wants to open
Americans’ eyes to how much better things can be—to show her beloved new
country what it can learn from her homeland to reinvigorate and fulfill the
promise of the American dream—to provide the opportunity to live a healthy,
safe, economically secure, upwardly mobile life for everyone. Offering
insights, advice, and solutions, The Nordic Theory of Everything makes a
convincing argument that we can rebuild our society, rekindle our optimism, and
restore true freedom to our relationships and lives.
They Took My Father Mayme Sevander 1992 The author recounts how her family
idealistically moved to Russia, only to have her father arrested during one of
Stalin's purges
Of Soviet Bondage Mayme Sevander 1996
Finland, Cultural Lone Wolf Richard D. Lewis 2011-01-11 Finland: the world's
best-kept secret Finland, Cultural Lone Wolf is the story of an accomplished
nation and her extraordinary people. Pursuing a "Lone Wolf" policy, Finland
raised itself from a struggling, war-battered state in 1945 to one of the most
developed countries in the world. The exponential rise of Nokia from tire and
timbers to leading the world's telecommunication industry is indicative of the
Finns and their characteristic business style. These remarkable people speak a
language unique in its origins and have kept their cultural identity intact
despite the influences of powerful neighbors, Sweden and Russia. Uniquely
qualified to write about Finalnd, best-selling author Richard Lewis traces the
fascinating Finnish origins, as well as her history, geography, values and
culture. His extensive experience with Finnish business provides him with keen
insight on leadership style, negotiation strategies and the uniquely Finnish
suomi-kuva (Finland image). And Lewis shines when describing Finnish humor,
complete with hilarious jokes and stories. Finland, Cultural Lone Wolf shows a
nation and a writer at their best.
No Home for Us Here Jukka Rislakki 2002 During World War II, an estimated six
million Jews lost their lives to Hitler's vision of a pure German race. This
horrific loss of life has been condemned the world over . . . and should be.
But, by the time the Nazis geared up their campaign against the Jews, another,
far more deadly campaign approached completion: the annihilation of Finns from
Russian soil. Many thousands of Finns, looking for relief from the world-wide
Depression of the 1930s, skipped across the border to Russia looking for work.
Some had lived their lives on soil Russia now claimed as hers. Many other Finns
from America and Canada and elsewhere came, on invitation, to Russia to find
the "Worker's Paradise." Very few of these Finns found their way home. What
they faced instead: heavy work, privation, starvation, torture, and, finally,
death. In the Stalin purges, the work camps, the prisons, an estimated fifteen
million Finns died. Their stories need to be told.
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Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school
to find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world
come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with
a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is
not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
Sisu, “Even Through a Stone Wall” Oskari Tokoi 2018-12-01 Originally published
in 1957, Sisu, “Even Through a Stone Wall” is the English-language edition of
the memoirs of the Social Democratic premier of Finland of 1917, Oskari Tokoi.
Included are his account of events in Helsinki and Russo-Finnish relations
during 1917, the Finnish civil war, and the little-known story of the Finnish
Legion’s role in the Allied intervention in North Russia. “‘sisu’...something
that ‘surpasses fearlessness and extraordinary endurance...a kind of inner fire
or superhuman nerve force....courage, tenacity, stubborn determination, energy
and a will and an ability to get things done.’ “The record is now before us,
and it constitutes, in my opinion, an inspiring revelation of Finnish sisu. It
took real bravery for a young country lad of eighteen to emigrate to the New
World in 1891 and to toil long hours in the eerie half-darkness of Wyoming and
Colorado mines, disdainful of the large chunks of rock and ore hanging overhead
which seemed to warn: “Beware! Someday we’ll fall and bury you!”—John I.
Kolehmainen
Finnish-Americans and International Communism David John Ahola 1981
The Rough Guide to Finland Rough Guides 2010-06-01 The Rough Guide to Finland
is the essential companion to this fascinating Scandinavian country with clear
maps and coverage of all the best attractions. Packed with stunning photography
and illustrations, explore the must-see highlights from the best summer and
winter activities - including skiing, snowmobiling and reindeer and husky
driving - to the remote villages that come to life in the summertime, with
beaches, lake cruises and island hopping. Find detailed accounts of all
Finland's major tourist attractions, including the cultural capitals of
Helsinki, Turku and Tampere and the laconic seaside towns along Finland's
southern and western coast, as well as sections on Finnish design and The great
outdoors. You'll find informed, practical advice on what to see and do whilst
relying on countless recommendations for Finland's best restaurants, bars,
cafés, shops and hotels for every budget and style. With authoritative
background on Finland's intricate history and expert tips on how to get around
the beautiful national parks, this is your must-have guide. Make the most of
your holiday with The Rough Guide to Finland.
I the Supreme Augusto Antonio Roa Bastos 2000 "An elaborate and erudite opus
saturated in the verbal bravura of classic modernism." The New Yorker
The Library Media Specialist In the Writing Process Marge Cox 2007-02-19
Provides lessons and activities to help librarians to teach writing through the
process method and collaboration with classroom teachers.
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My Father Spoke Finglish at Work Noreen Sippola Fairburn 2007 A regional view
of Finnish immigration In 1874 the first Finnish immigrants came to Northeast
Ohio's Lake Erie port towns to work on the docks loading coal or unloading iron
ore from ships sailing the Great Lakes or to work on the railroads. As with
most immigrant groups, the Finns clustered in the same area, hoping to retain
their language, customs, and culture, even in the New World. The Finnish
American Heritage Association of Ashtabula County was organized in 1995, and
one of its first projects was the interviewing and taping of elderly Finnish
Americans to obtain historical accounts of early immigrants. These first-person
accounts were written as the narrator told them. Many of the first- and secondgeneration Finns were in their eighties or nineties at the time of their
interviews, yet their recollections of times gone by were told with frankness
and clarity. Photographs representative of these early years are also included
in this volume. Genealogists and those interested in immigration studies will
find these first-person accounts valuable research tools and fascinating
testimonies to the migrant experience.
Local Politics in a Comparative Perspective Elena Chernenkova 2017-10-16
Selbstverwaltung ist eines der zentralen Prinzipien politischer Organisation
von Kommunen in Europa. Und Kommunen sind für Bürgerinnen und Bürger die Orte
direkt erfahrbarer Politik. Gleichzeitig sind sie in größere soziale und
politische Kontexte eingebettet, die politische Prozesse und Strukturen auf der
lokalen Ebene beeinflussen und formen. Bei der Analyse lokaler Politik bietet
es sich daher an, regionale Kultur, institutionelle Arrangements und
Multilevel-Governance als mögliche Determinanten in die Analyse einzubeziehen,
um Variationen der Umsetzung des Prinzips der Selbstverwaltung zu verstehen. Am
Beispiel zweier Städte – Petrozavodsk und Tübingen – beleuchten die Beiträge
von WissenschaftlerInnen und PraktikerInnen aus Verwaltung, Politik und
Zivilgesellschaft aus einer vergleichenden Perspektive, wie lokale Politik und
politische Kultur in Kontexten der Multilevel-Governance ausgestaltet sind und
wie Partizipation und zivilgesellschaftliches Engagement in unterschiedlichen
systemischen Kontexten funktionieren. Mit Beiträgen von: Daniel Buhr, Elena
Chernenkova, Rolf Frankenberger, Martin Große Hüttmann, Marina Gvozdeva,
Aleksandr Ilin, Varvara Inozemtseva, Stephan Klingebiel, Ilona Kosheleva, Inna
Kreneva, Natalya Lavrushina, Anastasia Lesik, Nikolay Oskin, Yuliya
Petrovskaya, Maria Pitukhina, Svetlana Rozhneva, Konstantin Terentyev, Oleg
Tolstoguzov, Elena Tsumarova, Dmitry Tsvibel, Gertrud van Ackern, Olga
Veselovskaya und Gleb Yarovoy.
Among the Hidden Margaret Peterson Haddix 2002-06-12 In a future where the
Population Police enforce the law limiting a family to only two children, Luke,
an illegal third child, has lived all his twelve years in isolation and fear on
his family's farm in this start to the Shadow Children series from Margaret
Peterson Haddix. Luke has never been to school. He's never had a birthday
party, or gone to a friend's house for an overnight. In fact, Luke has never
had a friend. Luke is one of the shadow children, a third child forbidden by
the Population Police. He's lived his entire life in hiding, and now, with a
new housing development replacing the woods next to his family's farm, he is no
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longer even allowed to go outside. Then, one day Luke sees a girl's face in the
window of a house where he knows two other children already live. Finally, he's
met a shadow child like himself. Jen is willing to risk everything to come out
of the shadows—does Luke dare to become involved in her dangerous plan? Can he
afford not to?
The Journal of Otto Peltonen William Durbin 2020 In 1905, fifteen-year-old Otto
describes in his journal how he travels from Finland to America, joining his
father in a dreary iron mining community in Minnesota and becoming involved in
a union fight for better working conditions.
The Winter Place Alexander Yates
her younger brother, Axel, leave
Finland, where they learn that a
mother, the strange man with her
already plagued with the disease

2015-10-27 Upon their father's death, Tess and
New York for their grandparents' home in
bear they both saw is the spirit of their
is the keeper of souls, and he wants Axel,
that killed their mother, to replace him.

Building That Bright Future Samira Saramo 2022-05-30 In the early 1930s,
approximately 6,500 Finns from Canada and the United States moved to Soviet
Karelia, on the border of Finland, to build a Finnish workers’ society. They
were recruited by the Soviet leadership for their North American mechanical and
lumber expertise, their familiarity with the socialist cause, and their Finnish
language and ethnicity. By 1936, however, Finnish culture and language came
under attack and ethnic Finns became the region’s primary targets in the
Stalinist Great Terror. Building That Bright Future relies on the personal
letters and memoirs of these Finnish migrants to build a history of everyday
life during a transitional period for both North American socialism and Soviet
policy. Highlighting the voices of men, women, and children, the book follows
the migrants from North America to the Soviet Union, providing vivid
descriptions of daily life. Samira Saramo brings readers into personal contact
with Finnish North Americans and their complex and intimate negotiations of
self and belonging. Through letters and memoirs, Building That Bright Future
explores the multiple strategies these migrants used to make sense of their
rapidly shifting positions in the Soviet hierarchy and the relationships that
rooted them to multiple places and times.
In Two Cultures Aili Jarvenpa 1992 A collection of writings from the sons and
daughters of immigrant parent who were shuffled between Finnish and American
ways of life, making them the translators of American language and culture for
their parents.
On the Way to a Coup D’Etat Ron Means 2013-01-11 On the Way to a Coup d'Etat is
a dramatic story, a searing scrutiny of our politics and government. Though set
in the near future, it is an entirely credible development of the forces that
are now in play. President Millwright, elevated to office by an unusual event,
is short, balding, he limps and has a high squeaky voice (as did Abraham
Lincoln). But he possesses something more essential: character. He is opposed
in every conceivable way, some of which are horrific, by nefarious politicians,
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truth-distorting think-tanks and media, and by many members of Congress too
greedy or too fearful to align with their consciences-and even by a bizarre
cultural hero. This opposition proves to be successful. But how things turn is
truly convincing as America, while on the surface continues to lie to itself,
continues to decline. Yet On the Way to a Coup d'Etat is a surprisingly
uplifting story, due in part to the believable characters of both President
Millwright and his wife, Ann. These folks are more human and more alive than
many of our current politicians. One of the underlying themes in this
remarkably astute book is an in-depth examination of what it means to lead a
country, especially a country in trouble. Bob Scher, author of Lightning, The
Nature of Leadership
Everything I Never Told You Celeste Ng 2015-05-12 The acclaimed debut novel by
the author of Little Fires Everywhere and Our Missing Hearts “A taut tale of
ever deepening and quickening suspense.” —O, the Oprah Magazine “Explosive . .
. Both a propulsive mystery and a profound examination of a mixed-race family.”
—Entertainment Weekly “Lydia is dead. But they don’t know this yet.” So begins
this exquisite novel about a Chinese American family living in 1970s small-town
Ohio. Lydia is the favorite child of Marilyn and James Lee, and her parents are
determined that she will fulfill the dreams they were unable to pursue. But
when Lydia’s body is found in the local lake, the delicate balancing act that
has been keeping the Lee family together is destroyed, tumbling them into
chaos. A profoundly moving story of family, secrets, and longing, Everything I
Never Told You is both a gripping page-turner and a sensitive family portrait,
uncovering the ways in which mothers and daughters, fathers and sons, and
husbands and wives struggle, all their lives, to understand one another.
Finns in the United States Auvo Kostiainen 2014-03-01 Late-arriving immigrants
during the Great Migration, Finns were, comparatively speaking, a relatively
small immigrant group, with about 350,000 immigrants arriving prior to World
War II. Nevertheless, because of their geographic concentration in the Upper
Midwest in particular, their impact was pronounced. They differed from many
other new immigrant groups in a number of ways, including the fact that theirs
is not an Indo-European language, and many old-country cultural and social
features reflect their geographic location in Europe, at the juncture of East
and West. A fresh and up-to-date analysis of Finnish Americans, this insightful
volume lays the groundwork for exploring this unique culture through a
historical context, followed by an overview of the overall composition and
settlement patterns of these newcomers. The authors investigate the vivid
ethnic organizations Finns created, as well as the cultural life they sought to
preserve and enhance while fitting into their new homeland. Also explored are
the complex dimensions of Finnish-American political and religious life, as
well as the exodus of many radical leftists to Soviet Karelia in the 1930s.
Through the lens of multiculturalism, transnationalism, and whiteness studies,
the authors of this volume present a rich portrait of this distinctive group.
They Took My Father Mayme Sevander
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Vikings in the Attic Eric Dregni 2013-11-30 Growing up with Swedish and
Norwegian grandparents with a dash of Danish thrown in for balance, Eric Dregni
thought Scandinavians were perfectly normal. Who doesn’t enjoy a good, healthy
salad (Jell-O packed with canned fruit, colored marshmallows, and pretzels) or
perhaps some cod soaked in drain cleaner as the highlights of Christmas? Only
later did it dawn on him that perhaps this was just a little strange, but by
then it was far too late: he was hooked and a dyed-in-the-wool Scandinavian
himself. But what does it actually mean to grow up Scandinavian-American or to
live with these Norwegians, Swedes, Finns, Danes, and Icelanders among us? In
Vikings in the Attic, Dregni tracks down and explores the significant—and quite
often bizarre—historic sites, tales, and traditions of Scandinavia’s peculiar
colony in the Midwest. It’s a legacy of the unique—collecting silver spoons, a
suspicion of flashy clothing, shots of turpentine for the common cold, and a
deep love of rhubarb pie—but also one of poor immigrants living in sod houses
while their children attend college, the birth of the co-op movement, the
Farmer–Labor party, and government agents spying on Scandinavian meetings
hoping to nab a socialist or antiwar activist. For all the tales his
grandparents told him, Dregni quickly discovers there are quite a few they
neglected to mention, such as Swedish egg coffee, which includes the eggshell,
and Lutheran latte, which is Swedish coffee with ice cream. Vikings in the
Attic goes beyond the lefse, lutefisk, and lusekofter (lice jacket) sweaters to
reveal the little-known tales that lie beneath the surface of Nordic America.
Ultimately, Dregni ends up proving by example why generations of ScandinavianAmericans have come to love and cherish these tales and traditions so dearly.
Well, almost all of them.* * See lutefisk.
Song of Sampo Lake William Durbin 2013-11-30 For fifteen-year-old Matti Ojala
and his family, Finnish immigrants in Minnesota in 1900, starting a new life in
America is both a hardship and an opportunity. After a tragic mining accident
kills their beloved uncle, the family turns away from the iron mines to pursue
the dream of owning a homestead in the wilderness. This means constant hard
work and new challenges for the entire family. But will it also allow Matti,
the in-between child, the chance to escape from his older brother’s shadow and
gain the approval of his father, which he so desperately desires?
Post-Cold War Revelations and the American Communist Party Vernon L. Pedersen
2021-01-14 Of all the 'third party' movements in American history, none have
been as controversial as the Communist Party of the United States of America.
Although denounced as a tool of the Soviet Union, accused of espionage and
charged with advocating the revolutionary overthrow of the American government,
before WWII it had been an accepted part of the political landscape. This
collection offers an intriguing insight into this controversial political party
in light of the Moscow archives that were made accessible after the end of the
Cold War. This collection of original essays explores new aspects in the
history of American Communism, drawing on a range of documents from Moscow and
Eastern Europe. Examining traditional subjects in the light of new evidence,
the essays cover a range of topics including party leaders, espionage,
campaigns against racism, the Spanish Civil War, communism and gender, the fate
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of members after the McCarthy era and ways in which Communists became AntiCommunists.
Karelia Lawrence Hokkanen 1991 In 1934 Russia invited many Finnish-American
couples to accept jobs in Karelia, Russia. In 1941, the Stalin purges resulted
in the arrest and death of many from that community. Lauri and Sylvi escaped
only to discover distrust at home.
Finns of Michigan's Upper Peninsula The Finnish American Heritage Center
2018-11-19 On Midsummer Eve, 1865, more than 30 Finnish and Sami immigrants
disembarked from a Great Lakes ship to a place called Hancock, Michigan. At the
time, Hancock consisted of nothing more than a small cluster of humble
buildings, but it was here, on the outskirts of mid-19th-century civilization,
that Finnish settlement in Michigan's Upper Peninsula (UP) took root. Much to
the surprise of these new Americans, Midsummer was not a religious holiday
marked by feasts in celebration of the season's prolonged sunlight. Rather, the
newcomers were immediately hastened into the bowels of the earth to extract
copper in pursuit of the American Dream. In short order, hardworking Finnish
immigrants became reputable miners, lumberjacks, farmers, maids, and commercial
fishermen. A century and a half later, the UP boasts the largest Finnish
population outside of the motherland and sustains the determined spirit the
Finns call sisu--an influence that remains palpable in all 15 UP counties.
News to Me Laurie Hertzel 2010 (Oh, and Newspaper doggedly outlasted the fullcolor Magapaper.) --Book Jacket.
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